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THE ALLIANCE FOR
LONGEVITY INITIATIVES

April 10, 2024

WASHINGTON, DC — The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is proud to announce the
appointment of Matt Kaeberlein, PhD to its Board of Directors. Dr. Kaeberlein, a renowned
figure in the field of aging research and the Chief Executive Officer of Optispan, brings with him
a wealth of expertise and a passion for advancing our mission of extending human healthspan.

Prior to this, Dr. Kaeberlein has served as a long-time member of the organization’s Scientific
Advisory Board. His extensive experience and dedication to the field will make him an
invaluable addition to our team.

“We couldn't be more thrilled to have Matt join our Board of Directors,” said Dylan V.
Livingston, Founder & President of A4LI. “Having gotten to work alongside Dr. Kaeberlein, I
have seen first-hand his dedication to A4LI and our mission.”

Dr. Kaeberlein’s appointment marks a significant milestone for A4LI as we continue to advocate
for policies and initiatives that extend human healthspan. We look forward to welcoming Dr.
Kaeberlein on-board as we work towards a future where everyone can enjoy longer, healthier
lives.

Media Inquiries

For more information or for media requests, please reach out to our support team at

info@adli.org.

About the Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI)

The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is an independent 501(c)(4) nonprofit organization
committed to advancing legislation and policies that promote healthy human lifespan. With a
focus on equitable access to next-generation therapies, A4LI brings together scientists,
policymakers, and influencers to drive collaboration and innovation in the longevity biotech
industry.
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